
 
 
 
 
 

 
News Release 

Join us tomorrow for National Night Out! 
  

Seminole Co., Fla. (Oct. 3, 2016) - The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) will be 
participating tomorrow in the 33rd National Night Out (NNO) - an annual event designed to 
strengthen community and law enforcement partnerships and involve citizens across the 
country in crime prevention efforts. Tomorrow evening, citizens are asked to turn their porch 
lights on in support of the NNO, and 
join community celebrations taking place in their neighborhoods and throughout the county. 
  
This year members of the public are invited to celebrate National Night Out with us by stopping 
by one of three locations between 6 p.m. and 9 p.m., to visit with crime prevention deputies 
and other Sheriff’s Office personnel. Tell the neighbors, bring your kids, and come out for this 
fun and exciting annual event.  SCSO events will be held at the following locations and are free 
to attend: 
 

 BJ’s Wholesale Club (4270, State Road 46, Sanford) – Deputies will be showcasing 
SCSO’s airboat and the antique Sheriff’s vehicle. Members of the Crossing Guard 
Program will provide games, bicycle helmets, and locks. There will also be face 
painting, a “Justice League” bounce house, and a special appearance by McGruff the 
Crime Dog.  

 Chik-fil-A (3050 E. Semoran Blvd., Apopka) – Deputies, K-9 Amber, and the Chik-fil-A 
Cow will be welcoming residents.  Children will also get the opportunity to “Paint a 
Patrol Car” and play inside a “Frozen” themed bounce house. 

 Target (820 Oviedo Mall Blvd., Oviedo) – Deputies and Carl the Safety Bear will be 
out greeting visitors.  Face painting, a bounce house, and balloon creations will be 
available for the children.  

  
At each location, there will be several local vendors, food, drinks, give-away items, bounce 
houses, and much more! Two children’s bicycles will be raffled off at each event - you must be 
present to win.  Additionally, SCSO’s Alert helicopter will be making a landing at the BJs 
Wholesale Club and conduct fly overs at the other locations.  We look forward to connecting 
with members of our community tonight! 
  
The purpose of NNO is to enhance the relationship between neighbors and law enforcement 
while bringing back a true sense of community and provides a great opportunity to bring police 
and neighbors together under positive circumstances. 
  



Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more 
information contact: 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 - cell 
or 
Sgt. Celines Rios (crios@seminolesheriff.org)    
(407) 665-6983 - desk 
(407) 474-5193 - cell 
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